
Updated: 1/7/2021 
EAGLE BOARD PANDEMIC PROCEDURES: 
In compliance with CDC recommendations and our county guidelines, we are not meeting in person.   
The Eagle Board is and has been meeting with Eagle Candidates on different days and at different times.   
The links to National must be used for the updated Eagle Project Workbook and Eagle Rank Application 
and can be found on this website.  DO NOT GOOGLE THE EAGLE PROJECT WORKBOOK.  REFER TO OUR PAGE 
UNDER GOLD COUNTRY EAGLE SCOUT ADVANCEMENT. 
 
http://www.yosemitescouting.org/districts/gold-country-district/eagle-scout-advancement/55919 
 
These are some of the changes: 
Eagle Project Proposals 

• The Eagle Board will need to see a completed copy of your proposal prior to being scheduled 
(signed and approved by the appropriate parties (your signature, your unit leader, beneficiary  
and your committee chair) with drawings/pictures, anything that supports your proposal) with  
drawings sent by e-mail to: gglissman@att.net.  Mr. Glissman will then review the proposal  
and schedule an interview with the Eagle Candidate.  At no time, should a youth e-mail an adult  
without another adult included.  The same is true the other way around.  Please be sure that you identify 
yourself in your e-mail, unit and contact information.   
If approved, the proposal will be signed and returned to the Eagle Candidate by e-mail and 
it will include another adult.  We realize that rescanning the page with signatures (printing  
and scanning copies) will result with the information on that page begin to get blurry.  Just be  
sure you keep the original in your project binder and include the signature page. 

• The Eagle Candidate is reminded to be sure to follow CDC recommendations and our county 
guidelines to keep your unit, family and staff safe i.e. masks, social distancing, etc.  Include this 
information in your Eagle Project Workbook.   
At this time, you should have already put these pages in a binder that will be only for 
 your Eagle paperwork.  Remember this should be your best work and neat.  Some Scouts  
use plastic sleeves which helps to keep the papers together and neat. 
 

Eagle Binders 
• Completed Eagle Binders for the Gold Country District may be dropped off at the old address  

In Stockton, but a different office.  The Gold Country District is thankful to the office of Mr. French, 
our GYC Council President.:   
1308 W. Robinhood Drive, Suite 14, Stockton.  (Note of the different suite number.) 
If you must get your binder in quickly, you would have to take your Eagle binder directly to the 
Modesto office: 4031 Technology Drive, Modesto, CA. 95356 

• Once binders are certified by our council in Modesto, the Eagle Board will be notified that the  
Eagle binder is ready for pick up.   

• Dates and times are scheduled according to our availability after work and on zoom for your Eagle 
Board of Review.  One of the Board members will contact the Eagle Candidate with a date and time.  Remember 
this is a Class A event.  A uniform inspection will be included so dress your best and show your colors! 

 
*For those Scouts who have an extension granted by our Council because of the pandemic, be sure to let 
the Council know: Mrs. Wilson:  robin.wilson@scouting.org and the Eagle Board so we may adjust our 
schedules accordingly. 
Eagle Board:  Mr. Stoermer: bstoermer53@gmail.com; Mrs. McKeown: gabbymck@comcast.net;  
Mr. Glissman: gglissman@att.net.  You may also contact the Council directly by phone. 
 
**The council needs time to review your binder then it goes to the Eagle Board who also requires time to 
review your binder.  So, if time is of the essence, get your Eagle Binder to Modesto as soon as possible.   


